Hello all!

Sorry for the delay in the minutes!

First of all, officer electiosn will be held at the next meeting! If you would like to be 
nominated, or nominate someone else, please either email me before the next meeting or 
announce your desire at the meeting before the elections.

The positions, which are open to everyone, are:
   - Resource Coordinator
      -handles libray, magazines, as well as historical documentations of club

   - Outreach Coordinator
      -provides links between groups
      -organizes discussions (forums, etc.), reserve spaces
      -social networking

   - Publicity Coordinator
      -creates image of Free2Be (like a 'marketing director'
         -spreads word through listservs, chakling, posters, etc.

   - First Year Assistant
       - first year student that assists in the Outreach and Publicity
       - helps get/maintain 1st year involvement


As of right now, the nominees are:

Publicity:
  Julius Night
  Dylan Kunkel
  Laura Cui


Outreach:
  Murdoch Casserly


Resource:
  Kaytee Duskin


First Year Assistant:
  Preston Carter
  Emma Harlowe


Again, if you would like to be added or have some (with their consent) added, please let 
me know!

In other news, National Coming Out week is approaching fast (10/8-10/13)! The SpeakOut, 
concerts, and t-shirts! Furthermore, the Davis Center has proposed a NCOW Artshow, so if 
you would like to post artwork (paitnings, drawings, photos, etc), please email Rae at 
rrosenbe@uvm.edu so that he knows you're interested!

 At the meeting, there was also some discussion over the design of the new "gay?fine by 
me" t-shirts in the changing of the wording. If anyone has issues with the new design or 
would like to try and make suggestions for changes, please email John.Mejia@uvm.edu. For 
a more detailed look at the schedule, go to the events section at uvm.edu/~lgbtqa.


Also coming up is TIC, UVM's Translating Identity Conference, on 10/27. The largest 
student conference on campus, TIC focuses on gender identity issues. If you would like to 
volunteer, please email tic@uvm.edu. If you would not like to volunteer, but would still 
like to attend the conference (which is open to all identities), please register at the 
tic website (uvm.edu/~tic), as well as more information regarding the conference.

Free2Be is also looking to go apple picking in late October, but has the event has not 
yet been organized (as of now, the organizer is Murdoch Casserly, so please contact him 
if you wish to help out), there will be more details about that later.

Alsoooo, Free2Be is looking to plan a retreat, and discussed other options than the 
Outing Club cabin that was suggested in earlier meetings. Suggestions range from trips to 
Boston, Montreal, going sledding, arts & crafts, games, movies, and so on (for a full 
list of the suggestions, you can email me at smangan@uvm.edu, not the listserv, please!). 
We also discussed the possibilities of having more informal gatherings, where we could 
all just hang out or watch movies instead of just having structured meetings.

Diversity Discussions, which allow people to openly discuss their identities, are going 
to be held starting 10/16. For more information, contact LGBTQA Services Grad Assistant 
Julie at Julie.Kirschner@uvm.edu(802-656-3459).

Lastly, and I know that this has been a VERY long email, here are some events to look 
into attending/marking on your calendar!

GenderQueer group, (for trans and genderqueer students only) will host meeting Tuesday 
nights at 7:30 in the Allen House.

Bisexual/Pansexual group will begin meetings on Wednesdays from 6-7pm, then from 7-8pm on 
10/3, in the Meditation Room in Allen House.

TIC on 10/27!!!

NCOW from 10/8-10/13

Diversity Discussions 10/16

RU12? Halloween Dance 10/27

Elections next meeting!


Thanks for the patience everyone!
Sarah Mangan
Secretary of Free2Be, UVM's student organization

